
 
 
Hello Kratzer Families! 
 
 Welcome back to the new school year!!  As the summer begins to wind 
down, it is time to begin to check the Kratzer Home Page on a regular basis 
for upcoming news and happenings.  
 
 
IMPORTANT DATES: 
 
Bus Letters- Bus Transportation and Homeroom information will be 
available to parents online in-Home Access Center (HAC) on Friday, 
August 19, 2022.  Emails which contain instruction on logging into Home 
Access Center will be sent to parents by mid-August.  This letter will notify 
parents to check HAC for bus and homeroom information. 
 
New Student Orientation –  
Thursday, August 25th, from 9:30 AM to 10:30 AM, at Kratzer Elementary 
School.  Parents and new students are invited to attend. Kindergarten 
parents and students that attended the Meet and Greet in May do NOT 
need to attend this orientation. 
 
Sneak Peek – Thursday, August 25th, from 10:45 AM to 11:25 AM, at 
Kratzer Elementary School.   
***ALL parents and students are invited to attend this preview of their 
classroom and meet their new teachers and classmates. 
 
School Supplies – For the first day of school, please send your child with a 
backpack, lunch (if packing), and a folder.  All other needed supplies will be 
provided by the school. 
 
**First day of school – Monday, August 29th** 
 
Open House – Wednesday, August 31st, from 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM, at 
Kratzer Elementary School.  Invitations will be posted on our Kratzer 
homepage at a later date. 
 

**We are so excited to begin the school year and form 
great relationships with our students and parents!!** 


